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The Executive Secretariat of the Inter-American Drug Abuse Control Commission 

(CICAD) presents its compliments to the Permanent Missions to the Organization of American 

States, and is pleased to advise that the Meeting of the CICAD’s Group of Experts on Chemical 

Substances and Pharmaceutical Products will be held in Quito, Ecuador, July 15-17, 2015. 

In due course, additional information (Registration, Draft Agenda, Information Bulletin 

and other documents to be discussed during the meeting) will be posted on the following 

CICAD/Supply Reduction’s webpage: 

http://www.cicad.oas.org/Main/AboutCICAD/Activities_eng.asp?IE=EC02E. The password or 

event code to register online is: ec02e. 

The Executive Secretariat takes this opportunity to renew to the Permanent Missions to 

the Organization of American States (OAS) the assurances of its highest consideration. 
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